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I, Michael Anderson of Brindabella Hills Winery would like to put forward my submission to OBJECT to the 
Wallaroo Solar Farm. This solar farm would cause detriment to my property value and to my business that I 
have worked hard and heavily intested to make this winery successful! This area is not in any way the correct 
place for this solar farm. At the moment approximately 500 people a week visit us at the winery to experience 
our beautiful country region known for its amazing cool climate vineyards. We could see the amazing potential 
for this region and invested in this area, never thinking something like this could ever happen in this area. We 
are currently planning to expand our winery to accommodate more visitors, increasing tourism for ACT and 
NSW, as well as creating more jobs for our locals. But all of this will be put on hold as we have no idea how 
badly this affects our business. 'Visit Canberra' and 'Visit Yass Valley' use our property for advertising to 
promote tourism as we have the most incredible views. This will also be affected by this solar farm. Building 
this solar farm could have major effect on the surrounding enviroment and could have devastating effect on 
growing grapes. This is not the correct area for this development and we need to have this to be stopped now 
 

 










